
100th Day of School

This past Monday marked the 100th day of
school for the 2019-2020 year. Elementary
students celebrated by dressing up, collecting
100 items, decorating commemorative shirts,
and making special crafts. They also spent time
recapping some of the things they've learned
over the past hundred days, while in other
classes students looked forward and thought
about what things might be like not just in one
hundred days, but one hundred years. The day
was filled with laughter, fun, and creativity,
reminding students of the many reasons to love
school. It seems impossible that the year is
flying by so quickly, but we are looking forward
to making the most of the next few months
together.
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Bible Camp
The new year started off on a spiritual note with the high school going to Camp Timber Ridge in
Indiana for Bible Camp. As it was the first year taking everyone in high school, it was the largest
group to ever attend the event. Despite rain throughout the weekend, God poured down His
blessings. Speaker Doug DeMills shared stories and insights from his own life helping students
better understand the gospel of Mark. Students grew closer to Jesus through the praise team's
leadership and the very special communion service Friday night too. They also bonded as friends
through games like Capture the Flag, Don't Sink the Boat, and Simon Says/Red Light Green
Light. Thanks to strong leadership from SA Pastor, Luke Hamel, the weekend was a blessing. 
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Planning for Next Year
Re-enrollment Month

February is re-enrollment month! We are making exciting plans for next year and hope that
you will be a part of them. By re-enrolling now, you can help us make sure we are planning
and budgeting appropriately. We appreciate your efforts to help us make sure that the 2020-
2021 school year will be a great one for everyone. Enrollment is simple, just log into your
RenWeb/FACTS account and click through the steps. If you have any questions, feel free to
call us at 630-323-9211 or email office@haa.org 

HAA recently received a
grant from AdventHealth to

support our arts
programming. Because of
their generous support we

are able to offer high quality,
enriching art and music

classes. Thank you
AdventHealth!

Hello, Goodbye
We are very excited to welcome Mrs.
Leni Bullon to the HAA team! As you
may have seen on our Facebook
page, Mrs. Bullon is joining us as our
new marketing coordinator. She is
passionate about Adventist
education and is excited to share her
love of our school with others. 
 
We are also sad to say goodbye to
business manager Janoa Taylor-
Gilman. She is transitioning to a new
role at the Illinois Conference office.
We're glad she's not going far and
wish her the very best!

Spelling Bee
Congratulations to our school
spelling bee champion, Elliott Kim!
Elliott not only beat his fellow eighth
grade classmates in the classroom
spelling bee level, but he also
claimed the award against
competitors from all the other
classes. The students all studied
hard in preparation for the bee and
we are very proud of each of them.
Their hardwork was evident by the
numerous rounds and increasing
difficulty of words before there was a
clear winner. Next, Elliott will
represent HAA at the regional level
for the Scripps National Spelling
Bee. 



For up-to-date calendar information, including the athletics calendar, please refer to www.HAA.org

Little Lambs Story Time
 


